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Mentorship Program
Kickoff Event 
January 23, 2003 Kickoff Event: The
2003 FCBA Mentorship Program kickoff
event  will be held Thursday, January 23,
2003, from 6:00pm-8:00pm, at the law
offices of Shook, Hardy & Bacon, LLP,
located at 600 14th Street, N.W., in the
Penthouse Suite. Dick Wiley of the law
firm Wiley, Rein & Fielding will be
presenting opening remarks. Light
refreshments will be served. Please RSVP
to Wendy Parish at the FCBA:
Wendy@fcba.org.

Individual Match-Ups: Persons
interested in mentoring or being a
mentee should fill out the Mentorship
Form included in this newsletter and
return it to the FCBA. The Diversity
Committee will be pairing mentors and
mentees on a rolling basis, and will work
to create matches based on the
preferences indicated on the form.

Corporate/Organizational Mentors:
The Diversity Committee will organize  a
series of brown bag lunches at various
organizations that will focus  on careers
in different areas of practice within the
communications industry. The lunches

will be limited to 15-20 attendees, and
will feature 3 to 4 attorneys from the
organization who will discuss their
career paths and offer advice. Currently,
Black Entertainment Television, Inc.
and the Cellular Telecommunications
and Internet Association have agreed
to set up lunches for mentees interested
in media and wireless, respectively, and
we thank them for their commitment to
diversity. The Diversity Committee
encourages other corporations and
organizations to volunteer as well.

For information regarding the kickoff
event or the mentorship program, please
contact any of the Diversity Committee
Co-Chairs: Monica Desai at  202/418-
7419 (mdesai@fcc.gov); Edgar Class III at
202/639-5639 (eclass@shb.com); or
Harry Wingo at  202/418-1783
(hwingo@fcc.gov).

SESSION I – “POLICYMAKERS’
PERSPECTIVES” (6 - 6:55 P.M.) 

Rick Chessen,Chair,Federal
Communications Commission Digital
Television Task Force 
Jessica Wallace,Counsel,Committee on
Energy and Commerce,U.S.House of
Representatives

Bill Bailey,Counsel,Commerce
Committee,U.S.Senate (Invited)

SESS ION  I I  –  “ INDUSTRY
PERSPECT IVES”  
( 7 : 05  –  8  P.M . )

Daniel Brenner, Senior Vice President,
Law and Regulatory Policy,National

Cable and Telecommunications
Association
Michael Petricone,Vice President,
Technology Policy,Consumer Electronics
Association.
Greg Schmidt,Vice President,New
Development and General Counsel,LIN
Television Corporation

The two-hour continuing legal education
session will address the gamut of legal
and policy issues surrounding the
transition of television broadcasting to
digital technology.

Please use the form on page 9 to register.

Mass Media Practice Committee CLE Seminar on 
“The Transition to Digital Television”

6 Committee and Chapter Events

8 Job Bank

www.fcba.orgIssue:I N   T H I S

Date/Time: Wednesday, January 22, 2003, 6:00 p.m.- 8:00 p.m. 
Location: Wiley Rein & Fielding Conference Center

10th Floor
1750 K Street,N.W.

Moderators: Frank Jazzo,Fletcher,Heald & Hildreth,PLC 
Maureen O’Connell,Vice President,Regulatory and 
Government,News Corporation
Barry Umansky,Thompson Hine LLP
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DEAR  MEMBERS :

Happy New Year!  I hope you and your families enjoyed the
holiday season.

This month marks the halfway point of my term as President, so
I want to use this column to recap some recent FCBA highlights
and promote a few events for the new year. Beginning with our
most recent major event, we held an extremely successful 16th
Annual Chairman’s Dinner on December 12th for over 1500
FCBA members and guests. Chairman Powell and his staff put
together an amusing video depicting what things could look like under a few alternate
scenarios featuring different FCC Chairmen. Chairman Powell and his wife Jane were
joined by all of the other Commissioners, including new FCC Commissioner Jonathan
Adelstein, for the evening’s festivities. Commissioner Adelstein even participated in
the Chairman’s video demonstrating that he, like his fellow Commissioners,has a good
sense of humor and, importantly for us, supports our Association.

A successful 20th Annual PLI Conference was held on December 12-13 in conjunction
with the Chairman’s Dinner. Dick Wiley, Henry Rivera and Clark Wadlow put together
a terrific substantive program covering many timely topics and including a host of
speakers from all sectors of our industry. Our Executive Committee held its annual
retreat in October and has since worked in various sub-committees on follow-up items
for both short and long-term planning. We will hear from the last of those sub-
committees at our January meeting and I will report on some of the new initiatives in
future President’s Messages. Lastly, our committee co-chairs have done a fantastic job
of putting on a multitude of programs and addressing issues relevant to the Bar. I
hesitate to provide examples because I cannot name all the co-chairs who deserve
recognition for their hard work and dedication. I am impressed by the energy and
enthusiasm of my committee co-chairs and I encourage you to monitor the newsletter
and the FCBA’s web site for details on the terrific programs these leaders are
coordinating for your benefit.

Looking forward, the FCBA will kick off 2003 with a number of significant events.
First,we will host a welcome reception for Commissioner Adelstein in the near future.
In addition, we will hold a reception for members of the new Congress, probably in
the February-March timeframe. Our Legislative Co-chairs, Bill Bailey, Larry Duncan and
Mitch Rose are already working on this reception and will have details for us in next
month’s newsletter. I expect that we will hold between two and four lunches during
the Winter and Spring months and, of course, our Annual Seminar, Chaired by Celia
Nogales, Mike Senkowski and Kathy Zachem will take place on May 2-4 at The
Homestead Resort in Hot Springs,Virginia.

Our Executive Committee continues to focus on a balanced budget and on ensuring
sound policies for the Association. Sandy Wilson and I will appoint members to a new
sub-committee in the next month to begin the transition process to Sandy’s
presidency. We are attempting to ensure as smooth a transition as possible and believe
that a sub-committee of Executive Committee members will help maintain the
momentum we have in several areas including fiscal policies, administrative policies
and membership and other initiatives.

Occasionally, the Executive Committee needs to address difficult policy issues. One
such issue currently under review by the Executive Committee pertains to whether
FCBA events are “on”or “off” the record. I have asked Executive Committee members

CONTINUED ON PAGE 6
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16TH ANNUAL FCC CHAIRMAN’S DINNER

Annual Chairman’s Dinner 
a Success
The International Ballroom of the Washington Hilton was
jammed with 1,500 FCBA members and guests on December
12th for the 16th Annual FCC Chairman’s Dinner honoring FCC
Chairman Michael K. Powell.

This year’s special guests included FCC Commissioners
Kathleen Abernathy, Kevin Martin, Michael Copps, and
Jonathan Adelstein, as well as Nancy Victory, Assistant
Secretary of Commerce for Communications and Information,
and David Gross, Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for
Communications and Information Policy. The chairman of the
French Telecommunications Regulatory Authority, Jean-Michel
Hubert,was also in attendance.

After being introduced by FCBA President Peter Shields, the
Chairman gave a lively speech about some of the industry’s
woes, but all with a sense of humor, no one could deny.
Following his speech, the Chairman prompted the now
“traditional” videotape. (The video’s theme was an adaptation
of the holiday classic,“It’s a Wonderful Life.”)

Special thanks to co-chairs Clark Wadlow, Kathy Zachem,
and Sally Buckman whose efforts helped make the dinner an
overwhelming success.

Proceeds of the FCBA’s 13th Annual Charity in the amount of
over $50,000 were announced by FCBA President, Peter
Shields. This year’s auction recipient was College
Bound/Beacon House. President Shields also announced that
the FCBA Foundation would receive over $30,000 from the
sponsor’s tables at this year’s event.

Photos by Mark Van Bergh
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16TH ANNUAL FCC CHAIRMAN’S DINNER



FCB A  NEWS 5 J ANUARY  2003

IN MEMORIAM

L. Reed Miller
L. Reed Miller, long-time FCBA member
and former FCBA president (1975-76),
died in late November. Reed also was the
father of FCBA member Michael Reed
Miller. In addition to Michael, Reed was
survived by his wife Emilie, whom he
married in 1943; by two other sons,
George and Clinton;and by a brother and
five grandchildren.

Reed was with the firm now known as
Arnold & Porter from 1945 until his
retirement in 1995. In fact, Reed was the
first associate at the firm,which was then
Arnold & Wiprud.

Reed grew up in Fairmont,West Virginia
and received both his undergraduate and
law degrees from West Virginia
University. He worked his way through
college but still distinguished himself
with Phi Beta Kappa honors as an
undergraduate and was a law review
editor while in law school. After
receiving his law degree in 1941, Reed
joined the Army and served in a variety

of legal positions during the war. He had
achieved the rank of Major by the time
the war ended.

According to his colleagues at Arnold &
Porter, Reed enjoyed telling the story of
how he became a communications
lawyer. In the early days of the firm,
there weren’t enough lawyers to permit
anyone to specialize. It was necessary
for young lawyers to handle any kind of
case that came in – and Reed always
handled his share. However, he did have
one early opportunity at
communications law. Reed recalled that
Abe Fortas called him in and said:“Reed,
go down to the FCC and find out how to
get a license for a radio station.” Reed
said he talked to some staff people at the
FCC, talked brief ly to another
communications lawyer, prepared and
filed the application,and obtained a radio
station license for Fortas’s client.

The next year, Paul Porter joined the firm
and had a number of potential
communications clients because of his
background as former Chairman of the
FCC. When Porter said to Abe Fortas,

“Who have you got in here who knows
anything about communications?” Fortas
replied,“We’ve got Miller.”

From that point on, Reed concentrated
his practice on communications law,
focusing primarily on broadcasting
issues. According to his son Michael,
Reed worked on all the “bread and
butter” broadcasting matters of his time,
including major comparative hearings,
renewal and revocation proceedings,
rulemaking proceedings and day-to-day
regulatory issues. Among his long-time
clients was the Harte-Hanks group.

Michael Miller also pointed out that Reed
very much enjoyed the genuine
friendships he developed with other
communications attorneys, and enjoyed
attending FCBA social events with his
wife.

All four members of the Commendations
Committee knew Reed and agree with a
statement his son Michael made at Reed’s
memorial service: Reed was always a
gentleman, and always considerate,
friendly and respectful of others.

Volunteers Wanted for Walk-In Legal Clinic
On Saturday, February 8, 2003, from 9:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. members of the FCBA will volunteer at a walk-in legal clinic
helping lower income individuals sponsored by the DC Bar. We always need new individuals to expand our ranks. You don’t
have to be a “young lawyer”to volunteer!

Attorneys receive a half-hour overview/orientation beginning at 9:30 a.m. over bagels and juice. Volunteers are expected to
assist clients only during the time they are at the clinic. No special legal knowledge is needed — attorneys generally need to
keep an eye out for potential legal issues while using their common sense to solve a myriad of questions and make referrals to
other organizations.Experienced attorneys on-site will assist FCBA attorneys and other volunteers with any questions. Previous
attendees have described this as “the most satisfying volunteer experience I’ve had as an attorney.”

All members of the FCBA and of the DC Bar are welcome to volunteer. Paralegals and law students are also welcome.

The clinic is located at Bread for the City, 1525 7th St., NW Washington, D.C. Metro accessible on the Green line, Howard
University Metro station,exit at 8th & R Streets.

More information is available. For information or to RSVP,contact Cheryl Leanza at 202-454-5683 or cleanza@mediaaccess.org.



COMMITTEE AND CHAPTER EVENTS
Atlanta Chapter
Event: GCATT/FCBA Public Policy Lunch
Series
Date/Time: Wednesday,January 15,2003,
12:30 p.m.
Location: GCATT Building,250 14th Street,
NW,Atlanta,GA
Topic: Telecom Regulation:Do States and
Municipalities Still Have a Role?
Cost: $15.00 (includes parking and a box
lunch)
RSVP to: Jackie Smith,
jackie.smith@gcatt.gatech.edu

Cable Practice Committee
Event: Brown Bag Lunch 
Date/Time: Thursday,January 16,12:15 p.m.
Location: NCTA,1724 Massachusetts
Avenue,N.W.
Topic: Engineering Issues
Speaker(s): John Wong and Michael Lance,
FCC Media Bureau
Cost: none
For more info: Lisa Chandler Cordell at
202-939-7900 
RSVP to: wendy@fcba.org

Online Communications
Committee 
Event: Brown Bag Lunch 
Date/Time: Wednesday,January 29,
12:15 p.m.
Location: Cole,Raywid & Braverman,L.L.P.,
1919 Pennsylvania Ave,NW,Suite 200
Topic: Digital Rights Management and
Deployment

Speaker: Mark Cooper,Director of
Research,Consumer Federation of America,
and Kevin Krufky,Legislative Assistant to
Senator Sam Brownback
For more info:Co-Chairs Aileen Pisciotta,
apisciotta@kelleydrye.com;Karlyn Stanley,
kstanley@crblaw.com;and Amy Wolverton,
arw9@law.georgetown.edu 
RSVP to: Beatriz Viera-Zaloom -
bviera@kelleydrye.com 

Professional Responsibility
Committee
Event: Brown Bag Lunch
Date/Time: Thursday,January 16,2003,
12:15 p.m.
Location: Gardner,Carton & Douglas,1301
K Street,N.W.,Suite 900,East Tower
Topic: Ethical Considerations in Representing
a Client through Bankruptcy
Speakers: Stephanie Wickouski and Pamela
Bresnahan
For more info: Frank Montero at 202-663-
8936 or frank.montero@shawpittman.com,or
Laura Mow at 202-408-7205 or
LMow@dc.gcd.com
RSVP to: Laura Mow at 202-408-7205 or
LMow@dc.gcd.com

Texas Chapter
Event: Brown Bag Lunch
Date/Time: Friday,January 17,2003,Noon
Location: Frost Bank Building,Suite 1140,
816 Congress Avenue,Austin,TX
Topic: Ex-parte issues:when they arise in
non-contested cases,what communications

are and are not allowed,how to improve the
system so everyone plays by the same rules
Speaker: Pam Whittington
For more info: rcasey@phonelaw.com

Wireless Telecommunications
Committee 
Event: Luncheon
Date/Time: Friday,January 10,
12:15-1:30 p.m.
Location: Sidley Austin Brown & Wood,1501
K Street,NW,Conference Room 6E.
Topic: find out what’s up for the coming year
in the Auctions and Industry Analysis,Public
Safety and Private Wireless,Commercial
Wireless and Policy Divisions
Speakers: Wireless Telecommunications
Bureau Division Chiefs
Cost: $15
RSVP to: see form on page 9

Young Lawyers Committee
Event: Brown Bag Lunch
Date/Time: Thursday,January 16,
12:15 p.m.
Location: Hogan & Hartson,555 13th Street,
NW,Conference Room 9E-407
Topic: YLC planning for the new year
For more info: Yaron Dori –
ydori@hhlaw.com or Ryan Wallach –
rwallach@willkie.com

Event: Happy Hour
Date/Time: Thursday,January 30,
6:30-8:00 p.m.
Location: Zola,800 F Street,NW
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Jim Blitz, Diane Cornell and Chris Moore
to study this issue and report to the
Executive Committee at our January
meeting. We will clarify this policy for all
committee co-chairs to avoid future
confusion on the issue. This issue is
particularly sensitive because we often
rely on FCC employees to speak at our
events and we need to be clear whether
their remarks are on or off the record
when we extend an invitation. If you
have thoughts or concerns about this
issue, please contact one of the sub-
committee members or me. We will
likely have a mid-year meeting for all
committee co-chairs at which we will
clarify this policy.

Peter D. Shields

PRES IDENT ’ S  MESSAGE
CONTINUED FROM PAGE 2Nominations Open

for 2003 Elections
Pursuant to Article V, Section 20 of the
Association’s Bylaws, the FCBA’s
Nominations Committee is beginning
the process of preparing the ballot for
the 2003 annual election. Positions to
be filled are: President-Elect; Secretary;
Assistant Secretary; Assistant Treasurer;
Chapter Representative to the
Executive Committee; three (3)
members of the Executive Committee;
three (3) members of the Nominations
Committee; and four (4) FCBA
Foundation Trustees.

The first step of this process is for
members to notify the Nominations
Committee of their interest in being

nominated, or to recommend other
members for consideration for
nomination. Nominations should be
sent to FCBA Past President and Chair
of the Nominations Committee
Margaret L. Tobey via email,
mtobey@mofo.com. Please give the
name of the member to be considered
for nomination and the office they are
being recommended for by January
24, 2003.

The Nominations Committee will
present a slate of nominations to the
membership via email and the
newsletter. At that point,members will
have the option of making additional
nominations as outlined in the Bylaws.
Election ballots will be mailed to all
members in April.
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FCBA Takes to the
Ice with Martha’s
Table Kids
On Saturday, February 1, 2003, FCBA
volunteers again will be escorting a
group of 15 youngsters from the
Martha’s Table Children’s Program to
skate at the Sculpture Garden Ice Rink
on the National Mall. Organized by the
FCBA Foundation Volunteer Services
Committee, the group will be joined by
members of the Prince William Panthers
AA Youth Travel Hockey Team, led by
Brian Umansky, the son of former FCBA
Foundation board member Barry
Umansky. The Panthers and skate-savvy
FCBA volunteers will teach the Martha’s
Table children how to skate. The event
also will feature the first annual awarding
of the Stanley (Zenor) Cup to the
Martha’s Table kid who shows the most
skating prowess.

Weather permitting, we will meet at
Martha’s Table, at 2114 - 14th Street, NW, in
the District, at 10:00 a.m., and skate from
10:30 a.m. until Noon. Then we will
take our young and not so young skaters
out for a pizza lunch. If you would like to
take part in this traditionally fun 
event, please call Chris Wood at 
202/939-7903 (cwood@fw-law.com) or

Barry Umansky at 202/263-4128
(barry.umansky@thompsonhine.com).

Holiday Gift Drive
Successful Again 
The FCBA Foundation once again
collected gifts for needy families in our

community this holiday season. During
the past several years members of the
FCBA Foundation have donated
hundreds of gifts for people in the
Washington Area. Thank you to Mary
Plantamura, Pamela Cooper and
David O’Neil for organizing the gift
collection.

FCBA FOUNDATION NEWS
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JOB BANK

TO  RESPOND  TO  JOB  BANK
L I S T INGS  

If the employer is listed,send the information
requested directly to the employer. If you are
responding to a BLIND BOX listing,send
ONE COPY of the information requested to
Heidi Kurtz,Federal Communications Bar
Association,1020 19th Street,NW,Suite 325,
Washington,DC 20036-6101,or EMAIL it to
heidi@fcba.org. Please clearly indicate the
Blind Box number to which you are
responding. If you are applying to a Blind
Box,you may enclose a separate note to the
FCBA specifying any organization to which
you do not wish your application to be
forwarded. Responses to Blind Box listings
can be accepted only from FCBA members.

TO  L I S T  A  JOB

Complete a Job Bank Form and send or fax
the Form and the appropriate payment to
Heidi Kurtz,Federal Communications Bar
Association,1020 19th Street,NW,Suite 325,
Washington,DC 20036-6101.In addition,
please email the text of the ad to
heidi@fcba.org. Listings and payment
received by the 10th day of each month will
appear in the next month’s newsletter. If

possible,ads should not exceed 75 words.
Please call the FCBA,(202) 293-4000,for a Job
Bank Form. (No headhunters please).

IN T ERNSH IPS

FCC Enforcement Bureau Internships
The Federal Communications Commission is
seeking unpaid legal interns to work in the
Telecommunications Division of the
Enforcement Bureau,for the spring and/or
summer 2003 semesters. Ideal candidates
should possess an interest in communications
law;an ability to interpret complex legal
issues;excellent legal research and writing
skills;and the ability to interact with
individuals at all levels of authority within and
outside the organization. Interested law
students should submit their resumes to
Sharon D.Lee,sdlee@fcc.gov.For further
information on TCD,please see the website at
www.fcc.gov/eb/tcd.

FCC International Bureau Internships
The Satellite Division of the FCC’s
International Bureau is seeking law students
for volunteer internship positions during the
Spring 2003 semester. The FCC’s Satellite
Division licenses and regulates the provision
of domestic and international satellite services
within the United States. Representative

services include direct-to-home satellite
television,mobile satellite telephony,satellite
radio,and space imaging. No prior satellite or
technical experience is necessary,but
candidates must be current full- or part-time
students and should have strong legal writing
and analytical skills. Interested candidates
should submit resumes for consideration by e-
mail to Stephen Duall at sduall@fcc.gov.

FCC Wireline Competition Bureau
Internships
The Competition Policy Division of the
Federal Communications Commission’s
Wireline Competition Bureau is seeking
unpaid legal interns for the winter/spring
semester of 2003. Interns will have the
opportunity to engage in legal research and
writing in conjunction with several major
rulemakings and adjudicatory proceedings.
The Division handles matters such as
implementation of the advanced services and
local competition provisions of the
Telecommunications Act of 1996 and Bell
Operating Company authorizations to provide
in-region long distance services. For more
information please see our web site at:
http://www.fcc.gov/wcb/cpd/. Interested law
students should send a cover letter,resume,
writing sample,and unofficial transcript to Ian
Dillner at (202) 418-4725 (fax) or
idillner@fcc.gov.

Law School
Outreach Events
The Diversity Committee and Young
Lawyers Committee will co-sponsor
student outreach events at the
following area law schools in January
and February 2003:

1 American –  Thursday, January 16 at
4:30 pm

2 Catholic – Thursday, January 16 at 6
pm

3 George Mason – Thursday, January
16 at 4:45 pm

4 George Washington - Tuesday,
February 11 at 5 pm 

5 Georgetown – Thursday, January 16
at 5:30 pm 

6 Howard – Thursday, January 16 at
4:30 pm 

7 University of Baltimore - Wednesday,
January 22 at 5 pm

The events will provide law students
with information about careers in
communications law. At each school,
communications professionals will
discuss their experience in the
industry, answer students’ questions,
and explain the mission and activities
of the FCBA (with an emphasis on the
mentoring program). Refreshments
will be provided. WE NEED
VOLUNTEERS TO SPEAK AT THESE
EVENTS!  

If you have questions or suggestions
concerning these events, or would like
to participate as a speaker, please
contact Diversity Committee Co-Chair,
Harry Wingo at 202/418-1783
(hwingo@fcc.gov), or Young Lawyers
Committee Co-Chair, Ryan Wallach at
202/303-1159 (rwallach@willkie.com).

COMMITTEE AND
CHAPTER NEWS

The FCBA Law Journal Committee has
been working over the past few months
to give students on the Federal
Communications Law Journal more
opportunities to interact with members
of the practicing bar. To that end, we
recently facilitated attendance at Comm
101 by two student editors of the Law
Journal, worked with the Journal to
enhance plans for commemorating the
10th anniversary of publication of the
Journal by the Indiana University School
of Law, and paired FCBA members to act
as mentors for the notes to be written by
second year law student Journal
members. We still have a couple of
students who could be paired with
mentors. If interested, please contact
Jamison Prime at jprime@fcc.gov,or 
(202) 418-7474.
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FCBA EVENTS, CLE AND COMMITTEE REGISTRATION
Name__________________________________________________ Organization ____________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________ Suite/Room/Apt._________________________________________

City/State/Zip ___________________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone____________________________Fax____________________________E-mail _________________________________________

CHECK THE EVENT(S) FOR WHICH YOU ARE REGISTERING:

■■ Wednesday, January 22, 2003 - FCBA CLE Seminar,
“D-T.V.” at Wiley,Rein & Fielding,1750 K Street,NW,Room
10-East,6:00 – 8:00 p.m.2.0 credits
Cost:$60 for FCBA members,$50 for government/law
student members and $80 for non-members
Registrations and cancellations due by 5:00 p.m.,
Tuesday, January 21, 2003

■■ Friday, January 10, 2003 – Wireless Luncheon, Sidley
Austin Brown & Wood,Room 6-E,1501 K Street,NW
Cost:$15
Registrations and cancellations due by 11:00 a.m.,
Wednesday, January 8, 2003

$_______________ Total Enclosed ■■ Visa ■■ MasterCard ■■ American Express

Credit card no. ____________________________________________________________ Exp.date _____________________________

Signature_______________________________________________________________________________________________________

PAYMENT SHOULD BE MADE IN ADVANCE, HOWEVER PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN THE DAY OF THE
EVENT.  PHONE REGISTRATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

PLEASE FAX THIS FORM TO: Wendy Parish,Federal Communications Bar Association,Fax:(202) 293-4317
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FCBA MENTOR/MENTEE REGISTRATION FORM
The FCBA Diversity Committee will be pairing mentors and mentees on a rolling basis.Thank you for your time
and your willingness to participate in the FCBA’s Mentoring Program.

I am applying to be a Mentor ____ Mentee ____

Name__________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Organization____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip ___________________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone____________________________ Fax_______________________________ Email______________________________________

Area(s) of Communications Law Practice ____________________________________________________________________________

Years of Practice in Communications Law ___________________________________________________________________________

Please list your law school,undergraduate and graduate education including school,degree,graduation dates,and major and minor, if
applicable

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Does your employer have an existing mentoring program?      Yes ____ No ____

If yes,do you participate? Yes ____ No ____

If so,how?______________________________________________________________________________________________________

What are your hobbies and interests? _______________________________________________________________________________

Please list any other details that you think would help the FCBA match you with a compatible mentor/ mentee

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

(For Mentors Only) Are you willing to mentor more than one mentee at a time?     Yes ____ No ____

(For Mentees Only) Please list your primary goal(s) or reason(s) for participating in the mentorship program.

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY EMAIL, MAIL OR FAX TO:

Federal Communications Bar Association
1020 19th Street,N.W.,Suite 325
Washington,D.C.20036
Phone:(202) 293-4000
Fax:(202) 293-4317
E-mail:fcba@fcba.org
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JOB BANK FORM

POSITION DATA:

Title of Position _________________________________________________________________________________________________

Employer Contact Person _________________________________________________________________________________________

Employer Name _________________________________________________________________________________________________

Employer Address _______________________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip ___________________________________________________________________________________________________

Employer Phone Number ________________________________ Employer Fax Number: ____________________________________

Employer E-mail _________________________________________________________________________________________________

Please briefly describe the position, as you want the listing to appear in the newsletter, including the practice areas (e.g.
mass media, common carrier/telephone, cable, mobile services, private radio, transactional, international), qualifications
required, and documents to be submitted (e.g. resume, transcript, writing sample, salary history, references). You may
use a separate piece of paper if necessary. Please e-mail in a MS Word format, if possible, to heidi@fcba.org.

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Do you want resumes sent directly to you by the applicant?       ■■Yes      ■■ No     If no,a Blind Box # will be assigned.

PAYMENT:

The cost for a Job Bank listing,with resumes sent directly to the employer, is $75.00 per month.

The cost for a Job Bank listing,with a Blind Box # assigned, is $95.00 per month.

Payment must be received in advance. Listings and payment received by the 10th day of each month will appear in the next
month’s newsletter. Please note that you will not be billed each month. If you want your listing to appear in a specific number of
issues,you may pay in advance with one check to cover the total fee.

$_______________ Total Enclosed ■■ Visa ■■ MasterCard ■■ American Express

Credit card no. ___________________________________________________________ Exp.date ______________________________

Signature_______________________________________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE SEND THIS FORM AND A CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO THE “FCBA” TO:

Federal Communications Bar Association,1020 19th Street,N.W.,Suite 325,Washington,D.C.20036-6101
Phone: (202) 293-4000, Fax: (202) 293-4317, E-mail: fcba@fcba.org



FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS 
BAR ASSOCIATION
1020 19th Street,N.W.
Suite 325
Washington, D.C. 20036

Calendar
January 7 Foundation Board of Trustees Meeting – Cingular Wireless

January 10 Wireless Telecommunications Practice Committee brown bag lunch

January 15 Atlanta Chapter/GCATT Luncheon

January 16 Professional Responsibility Committee brown bag lunch

January 16 Young Lawyers Committee brown bag lunch

January 16 Cable Practice Committee brown bag lunch

January 17 Texas Chapter brown bag lunch

January 21 Executive Committee Meeting

January 22 CLE Seminar on D-TV

January 23 Mentoring Program Reception

January 27 Volunteer for Martha’s Table or McKenna’s Wagon

January 29 Online Communications Practice Committee brown bag lunch

January 30 Young Lawyers Committee happy hour at Zola

February 1 Foundation Volunteers take Martha’s Table kids ice skating

February 21-22 Annual National Telecommunications Moot Court Competition,Washington,D.C.

May 2-4 FCBA Annual Seminar at the Homestead Resort,Hot Springs,VA

June 16 Annual Honorable Robert E.Lee Memorial Golf Tournament,Bull Run,Haymarket,VA


